
February 19, 2019 

We sure got LOTS of snow in the past couple of days; 20 – 24 

inches!  A second storm is forecast for late Wednesday and 

continuing through Friday that will bring up to 50 MORE inches of 

snow.  Due to the high snow accumulation, hazardous road 

conditions, and impassable roads within the subdivision,  all 

county and local officials are requesting that you not travel to 

Forest Lakes for the next several days.  There will be plenty of 

snow to enjoy and play in it when it will be safe to make the trip. 

 

All owners who live in Forest Lakes full time or who are at their 

cabins for the next several days should have packed in a 

generous food supply of food, be prepared for possible power 

outages, closed roads, and do all it takes to keep yourself safe 

and secure.  Let’s keep our emergency services from getting 

overwhelmed with their duties.  They serve us so well and we 

commend them for being trained to help in all kinds of weather 

and situations.  Please be patient and understanding that road 

clearing will take time, but it will get done. 

 

HERE IS AN UPDATE ABOUT THE VERIZON INFORMATION 

MEETING scheduled for this coming Saturday, February 

23rd.  If conditions and resources allow, there will be information 

available at the Fire Station from 12 PM to 2 PM regarding the 

temporary and permanent Verizon wireless communications sites 

being proposed on Fire District property.  Residents who are 

already in Forest Lakes, plan to stop by. 

 

An additional meeting has been scheduled for Saturday, March 

9th from 12 PM to 2 PM, at the Fire Station for the benefit of 

residents who had planned to drive up for this Saturday’s 

meeting, but due to the weather, won’t be making the trip. 



 

If you have questions or comments about this project, you are 

encouraged to contact the project representatives directly.  They 

are as follows: 

Temporary Site Contact: 

Reg Destree 

Destreedevelopment@gmail.com 

(602) 349-6930 

  

Long-term Site Contact: 

Ken Jacobs 

kjacobs@northlandresearch.com 

(928) 606-7255 

 

Even the Phoenix area will be experiencing colder than normal 

conditions. 

Where ever you are ----Stay safe, stay warm and stay put! 

 

Judy, Editor 
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